
Steele Street School Council Meeting Minutes
January 25, 2023 6:00 P.M.

1. Welcome
a) Present: Melissa Kamendy, Randi Labrie, Grant Munday, Joelle

Lukacsy, Jayme Lilley, Jill Block and Christine Siemens
b) Absent: Jodie Brown, Stephanie Napper
c) Approval of previous meeting minutes. Motioned by Randi.

2. Chair Report
a) Created a Code of Ethics. Basic principles about how to treat
people in meetings such as the ones we hold. Motion to approve by
Christine. All approve.

3. Treasurer’s Report
a) Balance $4496.99

4. Principal’s Report
a) Intermediate co-ed volleyball tournament - placed 1st in division.
b) Jr triple ball. Girls placed 3rd and boys placed 1st.
c) Positive feedback continues for lunch days. Now including Belmont

Pizza, Harvey’s Hamburgers and pasta from Deluca’s.
d) Gym lights were changed and are now on a censor where they turn

on when you walk in.
e) Ice Dogs visited the school on December 7th.
f) Another day at the Ice Dogs is planned for March 19th. There will be

a free skate before the game for those that wish to participate.
Tickets will be on School Cash Online soon.

g) Carousel Players performed which was gifted to our school by the
Port Colborne Lions Club.

h) Choir Fest was held at the Seaway mall on December 15th. The
choir performed quite a few songs and did a great job.

i) DSBN Roadshow attended the school to inform students about The
DSBN Academy. The Academy will be holding an open house on
February 7th

j) Reading with families for the primary students will be held on Friday
Jan 27th.



k) Character assembly will be held on January 31st. The focus was
Responsibility.

l) Kindergarten Open House will be held on February 2nd.
m) February 17th is a PD Day and February 20th is Family Day.
n) During the storm over the winter break the school has pipes that

burst causing a flood from the top floor to the bottom. Mrs. Lukacsy
room and the SSP classes were most affected causing those
classes to be relocated while repairs take place.

o) Air quality is being checked on a regular basis. Health and Safety
have their own division that ensure it is safe for the kids. The work is
being completed at night and on weekends to minimize the exposure
of dust, etc to the students.

5. Committee Reports
a) Fundraising - Stephanie was unable to log into the meeting so she
asked Randi to see if the committee was still interested in holding a
Krispy Kreme Donuts fundraiser. All thought it would be a good idea.
Stephanie will contact the company to get details to move forward

6. Next meeting date - March 29, 2023

7. Meeting Adjourned


